The regular monthly meeting of the Council was held on Monday, March 2, 1931 at the usual hour of 8 o'clock P.M.

On roll call there were present: Mayor Dedman, Chief of Police Lent, Recorder H.B. Evans and Councilmen Dimick, Graham, Koehler, Meeks, Patch, Porter, Thompson. Absent: Attorney Wait and Councilman Bates.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. The following claims against the city were then presented:

General Fund		Water Fund	
Graham Drug Co. Canby State Bank C.E.Bowman Louis Lent J.P.Dozier Lent's Garage Canby Hdw. & Impl. Co. C.N.Wait Canby Herald	\$.20 79.00 5.25 22.35 6.00 3.77 29.02 2.50 1.00	Hersey Mfg. Co. Louis Lent C.E.Mason C.E.Bowman R.W.Atwood Canby Hdw. & Impl. Co. Gt. Western E-C Co. Warren Freece So. Pacific Co.	\$ 2.23 72.33 4.80 3.20 11.25 115.57 7.50 3.20 36.56
Fred Larson	10.00	State Ind. Acc. Com.	1.54
E. Bowlsby State Ind. Acc. Com.	25.00 1.73	×	\$ 258.18
	\$ 185.82	Light Fund	
Road Fund D.R.Dimick	\$ 10.00 7.60	Louis Lent Molalla Electric Co. State Ind. Acc. Com.	\$ 122.77 444.98 3.28
J. Hess Fred Larson State Ind. Acc. Com.	1.00		\$ 571.03
	\$ 19.03	Bond Ret. Fund #4	
		First National Bank	\$ 530.00

Reports

Mr. Lent reported that water had been piped to the Tuckert property, that Hornig had been working on well and rented pump had arrived with which to test out old well.

Hornig being present, stated that he had taken out pipe from old well and found that it had been stopped up by sand. He had bored holes in pipe to remedy this difficulty.

Mr. Dimick reported having worked the roads north oc city.

Mr. Elmer Gribble, Mr. Lane and John Marks being present, asked for improvement on road from Cottage Hotel to Knight's bridge. Referred to Street Committee with instructions to do what they could.

Mr. Graham reported that Mr. Thomas would meet with the Street Com. on Tuesday, at 2 o'clock P.M. to take up matter of disposing of dirt, etc. caused by the excavations for irrigation ditches.

Whereupon the subject of purchasing more hose for the Fire Department, coming up, it was decided by the Committee that nothing should be done at the present time.

Some discussion arose concerning purchase of a fire extinguisher and siren, but no action taken.

The Council then again discussed the matter of road improvement as asked for by Mr. Gribble and others, and the Mayor suggested that the Committee investigate the probable cost and confer with the Finance Com. as to available funds.

Whereupon Mr. Geo. Atwood being present, asked the Council if there was a g dog ordinance in Canby, and if so requested that it be enforced.

There being no other business, the Council then adjourned.

Approved April 6-1931

City Recorder

18a Deluran Mayor